Weekly Journal Assignment

You are required to write one journal entry for each week. Each entry is a reflection on either the reading, or the discussion, exercise, presentation, or events in class that week, or both. An entry is due by Friday of each week (submitted electronically through Blackboard or email). The first entry is therefore due by            (reflecting on the meeting of                     ).
Format: At the top of the entry, indicate your name, date, and the topic from the class completed that week.

Content: your entry is to be a “reflection” on the topic or material. Reflection means something more than reporting what was said or done or reporting simply what you felt about it. Rather, reflection involves thinking about a topic or observation and then adding interpretations or other examples and drawing some conclusions. For example, your entry may reflect observations made during the week (of some type of communication with ethical issue) which evokes some concepts, ideas, or materials from class.
As general rule, the entry should be no more than what would fit on one page.

Public: consider that your journal entry could be shared with other members of the class, by reading in class, posting on the Blackboard, etc. 

